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Australia

Dear Ralph:

I had made a note to drop you a note to acknowledge our delightful
conversation at the governor's house, but you beat me to it! Thanks
also for the (distorted) newspaper article. I am in admiration of
your partnership and your new life. You have obviously done very
well for yourself. Thank you for your comments, and I, too, would
be grateful to keep in touch.

We've had the visit last December of Bernie McKay, an impressive person
with his encyclopedic grasp of many medical and prevention issues.
We're talking about the possibility of developing a US/Australian
Health Treaty in the area of epidemiology, prevention and public health.
At the jioment, it's only a pipe dream.

rofessor and Director
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